To: Business Clients 

From: Robert E. Jacob

February 1, 2015 

RE: During Tax Season, the office will be open from 9 a.m. till 9 p.m. Monday through Saturday. Office staff will be available until 9 p.m. most days.
We have updated our website with new brochures on a number of business topics. Visit www.rejaccounting.com 
To allow more time to better serve you, I no longer teach at Wayne County Community College.  Call ahead and schedule any needed appointments during the Tax Season hours. Maria, our part-time bookkeeper and assistant works 10-3 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.
Since we are in tax season, return calls may take an extra day.  If your concern is critical, ask to speak directly with Bob and mention you are a monthly client.   We will be scheduling your personal and business returns at the same time, if possible.   Most of you will have March or April appointments. 
Thank you for being one of our valued clients. We look forward to serving you in the near future. 

Sincerely,

Bob

